
Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties, Inc.’s Kaplan Family Hospice Residence was a “godsend” for our 
family. When my father entered the Kaplan Family Hospice Residence last summer, we experienced 
a level of dignity, respect, and caring previously missing from Dad’s care. Once settled, Dad started 
to improve immediately from the excellent care and attention he was now receiving. My family and 
I got to enjoy special and meaningful moments with him we would not have otherwise experienced. 

All the nurses knew his nickname (Mr. Big), frequently used it, and joked with him. They took the 
time to get to know our family and our family’s stories. We decorated Dad’s room with pictures 
and mementos. One day, after Dad had not eaten for quite some time, he woke up and wanted his 
favorite chocolate ice cream. We all watched joyfully as he enjoyed every drop of that delicious treat. 
After finishing his ice cream, Dad recounted a story about him and his beloved bride of 65 years, my 
mom! Hospice makes these special moments possible! 

After my father passed, I thought I would be okay. However, shortly after returning home to Houston, 
I was diagnosed with breast cancer. My weekly chemo treatments prevented me from sharing the 
holidays with my family, which became challenging for me.

I knew I needed help, so I started individual grief counseling, virtually, with Hospice of 
Orange & Sullivan Counties Grief Bereavement Counselor, Kristin Palmieri, MA, LMHC, 
LPC. Although I did not know what to expect, I was open to all possibilities and getting 
help. The most surprising thing to me, was that the process was not sad, but rather, 
allowed me to honor and remember my most cherished memories of my father.

Kristin’s questions were meaningful and focused. She would ask: “What did your 
father enjoy on Thanksgiving? What special memories do you have about your father 
and Christmas? What did you enjoy doing with your dad?” I loved these questions, 
and I loved sharing these stories about my Dad. 

At first, our sessions were more of a “check-in” to see how I was doing. The nature of 
the questions evoked such loving and meaningful memories that over time I found I 
could share stories about my father. I found the grief counseling to be a very spiritual 
and honoring process. My experience with Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties 
and the Kaplan Family Hospice Residence was extraordinary, and I am grateful. 
– Virginia “Ginny” Levenback

Summer 2022

Harold and Mary Chaffee

Julie Chaffee, Mary and Harold, Ginny (Chaffee) Levenback, 
Charlie Chaffee: Mary and Harold established Chaffee Pool 
in 1967, now owned and operated by their son, Charlie, 
and his wife Kelly

Dad Recounts Story of His Bride, Our Mom
Hospice Allows These Moments

August 8
Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties

15th Annual Golf Classic

September 12
Friends of Hospice

Mum Sale

October 19
Friends of Hospice 

Witch Hat Party

Upcoming Dates
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Dear Friends and Supporters, 

In our last issue, we shared with you Dan Grady would be retiring at the end of this year 
and Sandra Cassese has been named as his successor.  We would like to take this time 
to reassure you that the transition is going seamlessly. It has been wonderful having this 
opportunity for Dan to pass his knowledge and history of the organization along to Sandi, 
and Sandi has really hit the ground running in every way imaginable. We here at Hospice 
of Orange & Sullivan Counties are sad to see Dan go, but excited for what is to come.

As we continue to deal with the COVID-19 Pandemic, we are humbled to share, that to 
date, we have not had one patient-positive case at our Kaplan Family Hospice Residence.  
This is an unimaginable achievement, and we know that it would not be possible without 
the hard work, dedication, and commitment of our staff, to whom we would like to 
acknowledge and say thank you. We continue to take every precaution possible.

We know we could not continue to survive without the dedication and support of our 
local communities.  In this issue, we share some of the wonderful ways the community not 
only supports us, but also how we support our community.  We appreciate the continued 
partnerships we enjoy with local businesses, individuals, and government officials. 

End-of-life quality care with dignity and respect is something we wish for everyone, and 
it is only through our continued partnership with you, that we can make this happen.  
There are numerous ways to get involved, and support our efforts, including through our 
extensive volunteer program.

We cannot thank you enough for making Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties a 
community priority and appreciate all you do to help us.

With respect and gratitude always,

Daniel Grady					     Sandra Cassese, RN, MSN, CNS
CEO						      President & COO

Message from the CEO
and the President

Daniel Grady
CEO

Sandra Cassese, RN, MSN, CNS
President & COO

After 34 years, Dan Grady, has announced his intention to retire at the end of 2022.
We are actively seeking photos, stories, and well-wishes.

Please send all items to Maggie Sutter at advancement@hospiceoforange.com by October 1, 2022. 

Mission Statement
To be the leading community 

resource for providing 
patients and families with 
compassionate physical, 
emotional, and spiritual 

end-of-life care with comfort, 
dignity, and respect. 

Contact Us 

(845) 561-6111

www.hospcieoforange.com

Hospice of Orange & Sullivan 
Counties strives to educate the 
community as to when Hospice 

services are applicable.

If you or a loved one has any 
questions as to whether you 
are eligible to start receiving 

Hospice services. Please call us 
at the number above.

We are also interested in 
speaking to the community. 
If you would like a Hospice 

of Orange & Sullivan County 
representative to be a 

guest speaker at your next 
community event, please 
contact Adrienne Spencer 
at the number above or 
email advancement@
hospiceoforange.com
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Two years in the making, due to COVID restrictions, the long-awaited 20th Annual Tommy “Shiney” Van Horn Run 
was held on March 19, 2022. Again hosted by Amy Outwater, owner of Dad’s Change of Pace Pub in Port Jervis, NY.

The day marked the 22nd anniversary of the passing of Thomas Van Horn and raised $10,155 in his memory. Tommy was 
diagnosed with colon cancer at the age of 32 and passed away at the age of 34. To date, this fundraiser created by Dorothy 
Van Horn and her sister Jamie Van Horn-Swingle, along with long-time family friends Kenny Kent and Debbie Rowe, and 
other family and friends, has raised $52,357 for Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties in appreciation and gratitude for the 
care Tommy and his family received in its care.

With a Little Help From our Friends
20TH Annual Tommy “Shiney” Van Horn Motorcycle Run

Join Us for 15TH Annual Golf Classic
Monday, August 8, 2022

Dorothy Van Horn, 
Hospice of Orange 
& Sullivan Counties 
Director of Marketing 
& Community 
Outreach: Janice 
Valentino, Jamie Van 
Horn-Swingle

Tommy “Shiney” Van Horn

Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties is pleased to announce its highly 
anticipated Annual Golf Classic at The Powelton Club in Newburgh. The event 
sells out most years. Golfers are encouraged to register early.

Proceeds benefit Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties including the Kaplan Family 
Hospice Residence.

For more information, to purchase a raffle ticket, register to golf, or become a sponsor contact 
Maggie Sutter at m.sutter@hospiceoforange.com or call (845) 561-6111 

or visit www.hospiceoforange.com to registration online.

Raffle drawing will follow dinner, there will 
be 10 prize winners, including $10,000 Grand 
Prize Winner. Tickets are $100.00 per ticket. 
Maximum 600 tickets to be sold. Winners do 

not need to be present to win. 

11:00 am Registration and BBQ Lunch
12:00 pm Shotgun Start
5:30 pm Cocktail Style Dining and Open Bar
7:00 pm Awards Presentation and Raffle Drawing
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Thank you to our major sponsors:  

Ron and Jill Barton

Dr. Robert Dinsmore

Kaplan Family Foundation

Kiewit Companies

Mobile Life Support Services, Inc.

Tom and Janet Sullivan 

 And thank you, to ALL our sponsors, 
supporters, and guests, for choosing to 
support Hospice of Orange & Sullivan 

Counties as your philanthropic priority.

Long time Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties supporters Mobile 
Life Support Services, Inc. were honored at the 2022 Spring Break Gala 
on April 23 at West Hills Country Club in Middletown, NY. Every year, 
Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties holds its largest fundraising event, 
its Spring Gala, to raise funds to care for the patients and their families 
it is privileged to serve. 

After two years of anticipation, 217 guests attended one of the most 
successful events to date. The fun-filled, elegant evening included six 
premium prize drawings, a 50/50 raffle, and dancing to the music of The 
Motones. Special thank you to Michael Bonura and the staff of West Hills 
Country Club for the elegant ambiance. The ballroom was beautifully 
themed from floor to the ceiling. 

In 2021, Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties’ operating income was 
$15.8 million, and its expenses were just over $16 million. It is because of 
generous supporters, like you, that Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties 
was able to close that deficit and continue to provide quality end-of-life 
care to its patients. In 2022, the event grossed just over $222,000 for the 
organization and this doesn’t happen without YOU! Thank you.

The night never could have been the success it was, if not for the hard 
work and dedication of the event’s talented, innovative, committee. 
Special thanks to Co-Chairs: Lauren Rowley and Janet Sullivan, and the 
entire Gala Committee: Mary Caster, Linda Goldstein, Joann Menendez, 
and Lauren Ostner. Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties is grateful for 
your commitment. 

Spring Break Gala
Honoring Mobile Life Support Services

Gala Committee Co-Chair: Janet Sullivan, 
Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties 
Director of Development & Special Events: 
Maggie Sutter, Gala Committee Co-Chair: 
Lauren Rowley 

Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties Board 
Chair: Ian Rieger, Hospice of Orange & Sullivan 
Counties CEO: Daniel Grady

Mobile Life Support Services Honorees: Director of Education 
& Qi: David Grass, Director of Human Resources: Emily 
Greaven, President and CEO: Pamela Finnerty, Owner, 
Founder & Chair of the Board: Gayle Metzger, Vice President 
& Chief of Operations: William Jeffries, Vice President & Chief 
Financial Officer: Timothy Scannell

Save the Date
2023 Spring Gala - Saturday, April 22, 2023 - West Hills Country Club
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Friends of Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties was pleased to 
host its annual Membership Spring Luncheon once again
in-person. The event was held on the patio at The Venue at 
Winding Hills Golf Club in Montgomery, NY on June 7, 2022.

Special guest, and motivational speaker, Regina Clark, owner 
of Creative Performance Solutions, was exceptionally engaging 
as she spoke about the difficulty of dealing with change. Her 
presentation focused on the principles of pivoting and is more 
thoroughly covered in her book titled Pivot Principles.  

Thank you to Event Co-Chairs: Marlene Stang and Dr. Michelle 
Winchester-Vega, along with the entire Spring Event Committee, 
for hosting this enjoyable and well-received luncheon.

Friends of Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties works to inform 
the community about Hospice services and the importance of 
end-of-life care. Friends of Hospice proudly supports Hospice 
of Orange & Sullivan Counties Thriving Families Grief Support 
Program, and meets other financial needs in support of Hospice 
families. 

If you are interested in learning more or becoming a member 
of Friends of Hospice, go to: https://hospiceoforange.com/
friends-of-hospice/.

Event Committee Member: Caren Aiello, Friends of Hospice President: Ellen 
Galligan, Friends of Hospice Treasurer and Hospice of Orange & Sullivan 
Counties Board Member: Barbara Naru, Hospice of Orange & Sullivan 
Counties Director of Marketing & Community Outreach: Janice Valentino, 
Friends of Hospice Committee Member: Greer Cooper, and Event Co-Chairs: 
Marlene Stang and Dr. Michelle Winchester-Vega (Photo: Barbara Naru)

Hospice of Orange 
& Sullivan Counties 
President & COO: 
Sandra Cassese, RN, 
MSN, CNS, Guest 
Speaker: Regina Clark, 
Hospice of Orange 
& Sullivan Counites 
Chief Advancement 
Officer: Monica 
Bourgie, and Janice 
Valentino (Photo: 
Barbara Naru)

Friends of Hospice
Membership Spring Luncheon

Upcoming Friends of Hospice Events

		  Mum Sale
		  September 12

		  Witch Hat Party
		  October 19

Thriving Families Grief Support Program is designed 
for children ages 6 to 18. The therapeutic team of social 
workers and licensed mental health counselors encourage 
expression through discussions, crafts, stories, and 
relaxation techniques. Care packages of craft supplies are 
mailed to each child’s home. Adults, meet the following 
evening after the children have met, as a group, to discuss 
their children and learn ways to support them through 
their grief. The program schedule and more information 
are available on the Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties 
website at www.hospiceoforange.com
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On June 14, 2022, Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties held the 4TH Annual Veteran 
Celebration at Thomas Bull Memorial Park. The Veteran Celebration welcomed over 100 
Veterans to thank and honor them for their commitment and service to our country.

 The afternoon began with a Presentation of the Colors by Warwick Valley VFW Post 4662 
and a videoed rendition of the Star-Spangled Banner by Lead Vocalist for the West Point 
Band, SGM MaryKay Messenger, US Army. Then, Kim Warner, Hospice of Orange & Sullivan 
Counties Director of Social Work and Bereavement Services, gave a presentation on Veteran 
care and the Hospice Veteran2Veteran Volunteer program. 

Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties provides Veterans with superior end-of-life care 
and offers a unique Veteran2Veteran Volunteer program. The Veteran2Veteran Volunteer 
program allows the Veteran patient to spend time with a Veteran volunteer who can give 
exceptional comradery support, bedside reminiscing, participation in Veteran recognitions, 
and explore obtaining awarded medals not received.

The presentation ended with the Paul V. Rader Veteran2Veteran Award that is given to an 
exceptional Veteran Volunteer. This year’s award was given to David Wilcox. Dave has been 
a Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties Veteran Volunteer for four years, and has been an 
integral part of the Veteran Program. He has supported Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties 

efforts to honor Veterans by providing support to them in the community and at the Kaplan Family Hospice Residence. 

Dave participates in Honor Salutes and attends all Veteran community events. In addition, he has assisted in the assembly 
and transportation of gifts to Veterans in area nursing homes when needed. He is always willing and able to provide support 
in any way he can for the program. Congratulations, Dave, on this special honor.

Flag Day Veteran Celebration

Hospcie of Orange & Sullivan Counties 
CEO: Dan Grady presents Paul V. Rader 
Veteran2Veteran Volunteer Award to 
David Wilcox, US Army Specialist 5th 
Class (E5) May 1967- May 1970

Choose an experienced,
award winning company

for all your
branding needs...

Jackie McGowan
Hudson Valley Brand Consultant

jmcgowan@cooleybrand.com - 845.208.8698

Rochester • Syracuse • Utica • Albany • Hudson Valley

Printing

Promotional Products

Specialty Printing

Branded Apparel

Company e-Stores

Mailing Services

Thank you to our sponsors:  
Catholic War Veterans Post 386 New Windsor

Cooley Group, Jackie McGowan
Devil Dogs Decking and Construction, LLC

Erik Magnussen
Foam and Wash Car Wash

The Grout Family 
Homestead Funding Corp.

Howard Hanna Rand Realty, Diane M. Blanton
The Ingrassia Family

Jeff Bank
Joseph M. Sosler & Associates 

Lakeland Bank
Marine Corp. League Greater Newburgh Det #249

MD Property Preservation, Inc. 
Mid-Hudson Valley Federal Credit Union

Oppenheimer & Co., Inc., A. Vince Mazzie
Patriotic Insurance Group, Robert M Bowen, Jr.

Pepsi Cola of the Hudson Valley
RE/MAX Benchmark Realty Group, Dan Clarino

Schmidt’s Wholesale, Inc.
Taconic Heating & Cooling Corp.

Thruway Nissan
Verizon Wireless Zone

VFW Post #1161 Town of Newburgh “The Poppy Fund”
Warwick Valley VFW Post 4662 

West Point - Highland Falls Rotary Club
YIT Foundation 
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Totals reflect cumulative donations of at least $15,000 to Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties since incorporated in 1988.
We regret any omissions; they are unintentional.

New Benefactors*   Elevated Benefactors**

President’s Guild ($1,000,000+)
Estate of George and Harriet Cornell
Kaplan Family Charitable Foundation

Visionary’s Guild ($250,000-$999,999)
Dyson Foundation
Estate of Dudley F. Corsa
Estate of Leonard Pashkow
Estate of Robert E. Mulno Living Trust
Estate of Sandra Anderson*
Forestburgh 5K Race
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas P. Sullivan
Warwick Savings Foundation
The William and Elaine Kaplan Family
     Private Foundation

Patron’s Guild ($100,000-$249,999)
Barton Birks Chevrolet Cadillac
Crystal Run Healthcare, LLP
Dr. Robert Dinsmore		
Estate of Stephen Hasbrouck 
The Kiewit Companies Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Parker
Smith, Seaman & Quackenbush
     Funeral Homes, Inc.
Walden Savings Bank
WEL Foundation
William F. Hogan Funeral Home

Chairman’s Guild ($50,000-$99,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald K. Barton
Bruderhof Communities
Drake Loeb, PLLC
Estate of Audrey V. Schooley
Estate of Elizabeth Parkhurst
Estate of Esther M. Grannum
Estate of Milton Brenner
First Federal Savings of Middletown
Friends of Thomas “Shiney” Van Horn**
Garnet Health Medical Center
Mr. Oscar B. Greenleaf
Ms. Joan P. Kaplan and Mr. Henry Wasmund
M & T Charitable Foundation
Mrs. Diane Markowitz
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Matta
Mobile Life Support Services, Inc.
Montefiore St. Luke’s Cornwall Hospital
Mrs. Susan Najork
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Naru
Mr. and Mrs. William Nicklin
Provident Bank Charitable Foundation
TD Bank

Director’s Guild ($25,000-$49,999)
Alliton’s Managed Care Pharmacy
Applebee-McPhillips Funeral Home, Inc.
Mr. Charles Atanasio
Hon. Jeffrey G. Berry
CH Energy Group, Inc.
Circle N Advisors, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Coleman
Construction Contractors Association
     of the Hudson Valley	
Mr. George Cornell
Mrs. Beatrice Demers
Eastern Alloys, Inc.
Empire State Bank
Estate of Joan M. Mason
Estate of Joan Rowley	
Estate of Marjorie Walker
Estate of Wendell W. Wenberg
Fabricators and Erectors Association
Mr. and Mrs. Duane Freeman
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel M. Grady
Christopher A. Grillo
Mr. and Mrs. George Handler
Mr. and Mrs. Glen L. Heller
Jeff Bank
Hon. and Mrs. Anthony Kane
Kiewit Infrastructure Company
Mrs. Deanne Kimler
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Lesser
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Littman
Mary W. Harriman Foundation  
Mr. A. Vincent Mazzie
Mr. and Mrs. William Murphy
Option Care
Orange & Rockland Utilities, Inc.
Orange Bank & Trust Company
Orange County Bicycle Club
Ottaway Newspapers, Inc.
Peter M. & Edith P. Olympia Charitable Trust
Hon. Francis D. and Kathleen Phillips
Rieger Homes, Inc.
Mr. Richard Rowley and Ms. Marianne Murray
Mr. Gary Schmidt
Sol Goldman Charitable Trust     
Stanley Marks & Co., LLP
Mrs. Janice Thompson
Unidine Corporation

Steward’s Guild ($15,000-$24,999)
Advanced Testing Co., Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald A. Bayer
Beaverkill Foundation, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Bonura
Robert R. Bose
Brown Advisory Securities, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Clayton Burton
Catania, Mahon & Rider, PLLC
Central Hudson Gas and Electric Corporation
Collection Bureau of Hudson Valley, Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. John D’Ambrosio
Dana Distributors, Inc.
E. Rhodes and Leona B. Carpenter Foundation
Estate of Allen F. Rodriquez
Finkelstein and Partners
Friends of Hospice Orange & Sullivan
     Counties, Inc.
GreenAcre Abstract, LLC
Ms. Anne L. Gross
Health Care Answering Services
Rev. Robert W. Hoag
Horizon Title Services
IBM Employee Services
John Herbert Company	
JP Morgan Private Bank
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Karl, III
Ken’s Automotive 
Mr. and Mrs. Lewis Klugman
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Lauterstein
The Misner Agency, Inc.
Mount Saint Mary College
Network for Good
New Hope Community Foundation
Oppenheimer & Co. Inc.
Dr. Won H. Park
Perreca Electric Co., Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. John F. Rath, III	
The Rhulen Loughlin Family
Mrs. Helen Richards
State Farm Insurance Company
Stewart’s Shops 
Tarshis, Catania, Liberth, Mahon &
     Milligram, PLLC
Teresa and Joseph Muller Legacy Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Donald C. Webber
Willcare, Inc.

Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties Benefactors
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We are grateful to acknowledge these memorial donations and other contributions received between
January 1, 2022 through April 30, 2022

In Memory Of

Henry Alders
Joan V. Addy
Tom and The Entire Alders Family
Alders Wholesale Florist
Michael and Anne Donovan
Cornelia Van Duynhoven
Flower Barn, LLC
Julie Anne Lees
George Pierpoint
E. J. Szulwach
Melissa S. Tassinari

Don and Julie Allen
Marlene Wertheim

Bruce Barron
Mark and Amy Barron
Bruce Jackson
Bevalie MacFarland

Tina Bast
Naomi Sagiv
Deborah Sherman and Paul Carrier

Janet Begnoche
Barbara Menna

Barry and Elizabeth Berman
Marlene Wertheim

Celeste Dowling Bloomer
Jeffrey Berry
James and Maureen Peterson

Katherine Bossert
Jack Komancheck, Rich Komancheck,
     and Kathy Lopez

Willie Grant Bowers
Jackie Baldwin
Joe and Molly Bowers

Mary T. Brady
Michael and Stacey Brady

Joe Braunstein
Jeffrey and Rita Kaplow

Peggy and Allan Bressler
Doug and Judy Gridley

Elinor Berman Brodsky
Nina and Gary Wand

Robert Cafferella
Frank and Kathy Cafferella
Marie Gida

Robert Carey
Brian Olewnick

Wayne Cargill, Sr. and Wayne Cargill, Jr.
Ruth Cargill

Wayne John Carman
Keith and Sharon Ferber

John and Marion Cavallaro
Angela Piranio

Irmonja "Monica" Chelakian
Lynn and Shari Dowe

Sandra Ciccarelli
Joe and Norma Casillo

Jeanne Ciriello
Angela Ciriello
Carolyn F. Dunne

Harriet Clark
Rebecca Stewart

Lorena Clark
Barbara LaForge

Thomas G. and Patricia J. Colligan
Colleen Colligan

Ira D. Conklin, Jr.
Thomas and Josephine Coranas
Ms. Marcia G. Galloway
Ann Marie J. Hogan

Camille L. Cooke
Barbara Anne Gardner
Wendy Senger

Louise Copeletti
Jane Scagnelli

Martin J. Crawford
First Federal Savings of Middletown
Doug and Maggie Smith

Carl LeRoy Crist
Susan Bahren
Jane Brookshire
Frank and Bonnie Burgoyne
Mary Flannery Climes and Family
JC and Judith Hoffman
Terry and Nancy McBride
Nicholas and JoAnn Ryder
Hilga Tuthill

Alvin and Alice Currey
John and Betsy McElroy

William R. Dale
Abby Edler
Ellen Mousseau Fox
Daniel C. Thorne

John D'Ambrosio
James McGuinness
Stephen and Barbara Naru

Andrew Damia
Dennis and Debbie Ackerman
Ann Boscardin
Tom and Shirley Coughlin
Nancy Gehring
Constance Newsome
Martin and Mary Pat Sheffield

Lorraine Damiano
Wendy Rosen Einhorn
Judith Ingrassia
Servpro of Orange County

Louisa DeRosa
Christine Drake

Cathy Domino
Deborah Sherman and Paul Carrier
The Tetz Family

John "Jake" Donnell
Sherri Donnell

Mary H. Donnery
Michael and Margaret Lewis

Arthur "Mike" Doran
Jeffrey Berry

Dorothy Dreyer
Naomi Sagiv

Mary Durbin
Tara Simon

Laura Dysinger
Barbara Menna
Liz Sturm

Patricia D. Early
Monica A. Smith

William C. "Bill" Egan
Ruth Wein

John Erts
Helen Fraser

George P. Ewanich
James and Audre Thompson

Patricia Feigenbutz
Andrew and Heather Feigenbutz
Jeff Senior Citizens, Inc.
Roland J. Keane
Charlotte Rosenberger
Kathleen Zopf-Herling

Douglas Ferrigno
Ron and Linda Jurain

Thomas Fitzgerald
Denise Enlund

Claire Bloomer Flannery
Mark Carnes and Mary Elin Korchinsky
Brittany Harper
Rick Parisi

Marion Fleming
Kathryn Malina

James Lee Fournier
John J. McMahon

David Frey
Cheryl Karlin

Ruth E. Friedow
Linda Dattilio
Jill Marsicano

Monica Fritts
Mary Moore

Michael William Gaddis
Judith Gaddis

Ronald Galletly
Veronica Galletly

Ann White Galvin
Ray Galvin

Grace Garavuso
Katherine Kelly

Carmina Gardner
Linda McCauley

Robert Garloch
Don and Karen Huter

Eileen Garvelli
Maureen Ohara
Al Vasso

Charlie Giarrizzo
Nicholas and Patricia Bambino
Tamara, Verna, and Darrell Budd
Dawes Transport, Inc.

Patrice Glenning
Peter and Joyce Hendricks

Our Dear Son, Lawrence Gold
Raymond and Judith Gold

John Black and Dawn Gorton
Faye Yarnes

Bridget Bernadette Gray
Harold and Linda Ganz
Martha S. Green

Patricia Grey
Frances Fuller
Doug and Jona Hamilton
Debra Kelley
Arthur and Deanna Rosenshein

Walter Groh
Sylvia Ganz

Dr. Timothy Hale
Stephen and Barbara Naru

George Halvorsen
Eileen Hartmann

Hans Hansen
Sandy and Rose MacDonald
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We are grateful to acknowledge these memorial donations and other contributions received between
January 1, 2022 through April 30, 2022

In Memory Of (continued)
Bob Harvey
Lila Baranowski

Julie Hemmer
Cheryl Marion

Kathleen Claire Hennessey
Catherine Gaspard

Herbert Hoffner
Michael and Rita Forrester
John Herbert Company
William and Elaine Kaplan Family
     Private Foundation

Phillip J. Hopp
John and Helen Hickey
Robert and Linda Falk

Michael P. Horan
Association of BellTel Retirees, Inc.
Una Kelly
Patricia Zang-DeClue

Alfred Houghtaling
Arthur J. and Patricia Aumick, Jr.
Richard J. and Ann M. Dilger
International Union of Operating
     Engineers Local 825
Elizabeth M. Sherwood

Nancy Howell
Patricia Norrell

Mary Huber
Charles and Sharon Huber

Cathy Huggins
Jeffrey Berry

Susan Hull
Dean and Amy Hassenmayer
Patricia Marsh

Ruth Jensen
Jim and Marianne Devitt

Jean Judson
Ronald Judson
Rory and Connie Peppard

Lorraine E. Kalafut
Lorraine Lugo

Philip Kaplan
Jeffrey and Rita Kaplow

Mrs. Rae Katz
Olivia Leibowitz

Kathryn Kelly
Gary and Colleen Blake
Catherine Chappell
Eileen Hartmann
Deborah Lamont
Sean Mclellan
Lenny an Bonnie Mires
Mount Saint Mary College
Jim and Jean Ropella

Dorothy Kincade
William Dalious
Ron and Linda Jurain
Mountain Lodge Park Fire Co.
Orange County Baseball Umpires
      Association
Ray and Sue Ruckdeschel

Richard Korn
Claire Korn

Wayne Koshofer
Dorothy Basini & Stephen and
     Catherine Parodo
Ernest and Josephine Bonomo
Christian and Jean Borger
John Buckner
Donna Genova
Pennell Gonzeles
Sara Koshofer
Greg and Gail Longden
Kim McCarthy
Mary Ellen Modico
Robert and Susan Nuttall

James Kranz, Sr.
Patricia Deufemia

Elizabeth M. Lauritzen
Karl Lauritzen

Emelie Lauter
Alan Axelrod
Barbara Messina
Sullivan County Department of
     Family Services

Joseph Lauterstein
Daniel and Linda Berkowicz
Sonia DelPilar
Anthony and Evelyn Donofrio
Selby Feldman
Harold Goldhamer and Eileen Mehlman
Hon. Anthony and Nancy Kane
Burton Ledina
A. Vincent Mazzie
Petra Muccia
Barbara Naru
Christa and Bob Reiter
Lynn Skolnick
Laura Solomon
Dixon Yee

Sandra Licker
Steven and Robin Licker

Barbara Lindsell
Joanne and Barbara Braun

Kim Marie LoGuidice
Charles and Patricia Alexander
Ashley Cohen
Jawonio PROS
Camille McElroy
Rosemary Versace-Pinczes

Rita, William, and Billy Loughran
Patricia A. Reynolds

George and Helen Low
Coby Low

Rocco Lumbraz
Melee V. Agens

Rocco Lumbrazo
Jim and Patricia Evans

Elizabeth M. Maher
Valley Central School 
     Administrative Offices

Carol Ann Malizia
Dorothy Malizia

Rose Mangiameli
Jacqueline Mangiamele

Dawn Marchese
Michael Marone

Michael and Anne Marco
Jacquelyn Marco

Patricia Ann Marks
Ferguson Hollow Hunting Club, Inc.
Jackie Tatsak

John McCarthy
Gerry and Bob Curley

Naomi M. McCormick
Ken and Karen Brucher
Patricia Durkin
Tom and Marie Fasulo
Rebecca Friedman
Garnet Health Medical Center-Catskills
David and Margaret Griffin
Richard and Sarah Katzman
Joan Kumor
Michael and Susan Landis
Sheila Lashinsky
Rita Lungen
Latricia Martins
Robert and Mary Milano
Cynthia Montemurro
Petra Muccia
Rita Oyola
Olga Parlow
Diane Salzberg
Cathy and Steve Sayers
Linda Schaefer
Gary Schmidt
Patricia Tursi
Jessica Weissman
Marion Williams
Sam and Honora Wohl

Edward F. Meddaugh
Patricia Baldwin
Jill-Marie DePrado
Vincent Favoriti
Leonard and Mary Grace McCue
Kevin and Tina McDonald
Daniel M. Meddaugh

Dolores Metcalfe
Paula Maniaci
Siobhan and John McManus

Joan Mitchell
Holly Greer
Virginia and Daniel Sheahan

Frank Moloney
William Moloney

Isabel Mondello
Jay and Kathy Shapiro

Michael Mont
Melanie DiLorenzo
Dorothy E. White

Elizabeth Moody
Howard Barenfeld

Ann Murphy
Gerald Taggart

Marie T. Murphy
Ellen Contopidis
Diane Darling
Dan and Diane Gerardis
William Herbert
John Lynch
Joel Maiselson
Devin Rosenthal
David Trimble

George Nieke
Marie Best
Ronald and Diane Jajko

James W. Nodhturft
Chris and Mary Leavey

Helen A. Oset
Arlene Bennett
Chet Dinkins
Louise Wade

Elvira Paccione
Michael T. Paccione

Richard Paffenroth
Tony and Jan Nappo
John M. and Deanna Neiger
Dolores Vavricka

George Patterson
Nancy Olenick and Family
Sherri Patterson
William A. Carter Elementary School

Mary Ellen Phillips
Lana Wissemann

Nancy Pomarico
Linda Cadzow
Susan and Jean Claude Devoille
David Ghostlaw
Lake Charles Memorial Hospital
Hedwig Lustig
Murray Engineering
OptumInsight
Theresa Purcell
Donna Richardson
Lisa and Nick Schneider

Dan Potter
Marilynn Potter

Timothy James Poulin
William and Cecilia Cook

Rita Pritchard
Downsville Central School District
     Support Staff

Norman Prue
Anthony and Charlotte Nutz

Donna Pullar
Catherine Babcock and Family
Donald and Phyllis Babcock, Sr.
The Bedetti Family
Maribeth Carletta
Michael T. Crudele
Clifford and Elizabeth Davis
Marie Fitzgerald
Daniel J. and Colleen Grazier
Thomas and Pat Jobson
John and Cheryl Leavy
Hedwig Lustig
Rose Malloy
John and Kathleen Marullo
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It is with a full heart and great sadness, we acknowledge the passing of longtime former 
board member, Dr. Joseph Lauterstein. Dr. Joe came to our Board of Directors in 2005 
after caring for many people in the community as a cardiologist. He served as a member 
of our board for fifteen years and provided much insight and guidance. He made a 
difference in the lives of many of his patients and families, and in the community at 
large over many years. He will always be remembered for his unwavering support to 
Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties. Our thoughts are with Dr. Lauterstein’s family 
and friends at this time. 

Dr. Joseph Lauterstein
(1934-2022)

Remembering Dr. Joseph Lauterstein

Donna Pullar (continued)
Robert B. McClain
Thomas and Barbara McNamee
Carol Moxey and Frank Merola
Patricia Mullarkey
Thomas and Pat Jobson
Irene Pullar
Dominick and Judith Roscino
Ed and Eileen Santucci
Bill and Sally Scheiner
Elizabeth Seagren
The Family of Robert P. Welsh
Serhij and Mary Welykoridko
Bruce and Kristin Williams

Donna and Nancy Pullar
Charles W. Hunter, Jr

George Raia
Paul and Ellen Marble

Carol A. Reynolds
Evelyn Nazzaro

Clifford M. Reynolds
Patricia A. Reynolds

Roger D. Reynolds, Sr.
Tom and Christine Armstrong
Julie Devaney
Beverly Doherty
Jean Franklin
Harvey and Linda Green
Maureen Kilgore
Stella C. Root
Mary C. Russell
Brian and Veronica Schade
Patricia Tomer
Quintin Welsh
Peggy Ann Wright

Allen F. Rodriguez
Leo St. Pierre

Richard Rogers
Joseph Bellman
Robert and Dawn Fitzpatrick
Carolyn Henrie
Thomas Kenney
Richard and Lorraine Kerins
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Maier
Ronald Paino
Marco Sartori
Marshall and Mary Varano

Harry Roosje, Jr.
Forman Family and Henry Family
Chris Murney

Mark and Carol Roe
Carl and Terry Saturno

Clifford E. Root, Jr.
Stella C. Root

Marjorie J. Ruckert
Joseph and Kristen Villani

Karl J. Rudinger, Sr.
Evelyn Rudinger

Kenneth Rumsey
Linda McAteer

Beth M. Scheiner
Bill and Sally Scheiner

My Dear Husband John P.  Schoe On
     His Birthday
Maria Schoe

Timothy Selear
Don and Karen Huter

Daniel Shaw
Theresa Shaw

Larry and Martin Solomon
Laura Solomon

Stanley Sondey
Mike and Lisa Gelewski and Family
The Kosior Family
Rick and Geri Minkus
Alan and Carol Surdyka

Rabbi Endre Stamler
Richard and Arlene Cohen
Dr. and Mrs. Edwin Cowen
Mel and Donna Hodis
The Staff of the Joseph Garlick
     Funeral Home
The Kinney Family
Jeffrey and Adrienne Koltenuk
Richard and  Carolyn Lampack
Steven and Robin Licker
Stephen and Gerri Luloff
Hedwig Lustig
David and Janice Mullin
Paul Pomerantz
Ilene Rabinowe
Joseph and Ellen Rones

Rabbi Endre Stamler (continued)
Elliot and Cheryl Tetenbaum
Wayne and Suzan Ushman
Frank and Janice Valentino

Sandra Vorensky
Michele Winchester-Vega

Linda Standish
Philip and Priscilla Gersbeck

Maureen Terwilliger
Robert Breur

Daniel Trzeciak
Lorraine C. Trzeciak

Michael Turi
Robert and Patricia Heter

Sandra Valentine
Dennis Froehlich

Thomas "Shiney" Van Horn
Arthur J. and Patricia Aumick, Jr.
Bill and Diana Bianchetto
Mary E. Costner
Dad's Change of Pace
Forensic Collision Consulting Services, LLC
Jennifer Gaer
Ken's Automotive
Kenneth Kent and Debra Rowe
Linda Kent
Veronica Kent
Andrew J. Leicht
Lex-Tech, Inc.
Lexington Management, Inc.
Merross Holdings, LLC
Ashley L. Moore
R & J Auto Body, Inc.
Adam and Penny Rudinger
David and Karie Schreibel
Sparrowbush United Methodist Church, Inc.
Beverly Stark
Clinton and Charlotte Van Horn

Lee M. Walters, Jr.
Kathleen Klein
Theresa Ann Zander

Alice Ware
GailAnne Hickey

Earl "Bud" Wertheim
Marlene Wertheim

Tineke Wesselius
Bryan Viggiano

Estelle Whalen
Jonathan Craparo
Walter and Jeanne Koury
David and Kathleen Maksomski
Joseph and Christine McDonald, Jr.
Kevin and Tina McDonald
Joan McKinstrie
Mary Beth McKinstrie
Bruce and Bridget Munson
Lynn Niebour
The Pike Company
Thomas and Melanie Robinson
Theresa Ruf
Jerry Salamone
Robert Suphan
Jean Thompson
Kathleen Valentine

Shirley Elizabeth Wilcox
Douglas and Jan Silvernail
Carole Slover
Randy and Pauline Wilcox

Robert Wayne Williams
Do it Best Corp
Daniel and Terri Riccio

Your Mother
Glenn and Maureen Wassermann

In Honor Of
Received January 1, 2022 through 

April 30, 2022

In Loving Honor of Robert Czumak on Our
     60th Wedding Anniversary
Beverly Czumak

Friends of Hospice of Orange & Sullivan
     Counties
Sandra Cassese, RN, MSN, CNS

Brandy Keller
The Family of Margaret Schiffe

Karen Kerendian
Leslie Irwin

Mr. and Mrs. M. Neukrug & Alan
Debbie Berman

Nitesh Patel
Juli N. Patel

In Memory Of (continued)
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Ways to Give
Proceeds Benefit Patients Receiving End-Of-Life Care

For more information contact Maggie Sutter
Director of Development & Special Events

at (845) 561-6111 or m.sutter@hospiceoforange.com

Tribute Gifts
Tribute Gifts can be made In Memory Of or In Honor Of a loved 
one. They can also be used to commemorate a birthday, special 
occasion, or to simply say “thank you”.  The honoree, a family 
member, or other designee will receive a card informing them that 
a gift was made in their memory/ honor.

Planned Gifts
Donating to Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties through Planned 
Gifts such as charitable gift annuities, pooled income funds, 
charitable remainder trusts, bequests, endowments, or beneficiary 
designations, enables donors to make significant contributions that 
may not have been possible during their lifetime.

Kaplan Family Hospice Residence Tree of Life
The Kaplan Family Hospice Residence Tree of Life is a way 
to commemorate a loved one. The Tree of Life provides an 
opportunity to permanently honor or memorialize your loved one 
by purchasing a gold ($2,500), silver ($1,000), or bronze ($500) 
leaf. Each leaf is engraved with the donor or loved one’s name 
and added to the tree, located in the lobby of the Kaplan Family 
Hospice Residence.

Annual Events
Every spring, Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties holds a Spring 
Gala in honor of a major donor for their support and dedication 
to our Organization and the community. The Spring Gala is the 
largest annual event. 

Veteran Celebrations are held throughout the year to honor and 
thank Veterans for their dedication and service and to educate the 
community about our “Hospice, We Honor Veterans Program”. 
These events are free and sponsored by local businesses and 
organizations to show their support and honor our Veterans.

Every August, Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties highly 
anticipated Golf Classic is held at a golf course in Orange or
Sullivan County. 

Contributions can also be made to Hospice of Orange & Sullivan 
Counties Holiday Tree of Life In Honor Of or In Memory Of a friend 
or loved one. That special person’s name is placed on an ornament 
and displayed at any of the Holiday Tree of Life locations.



800 Stony Brook Court
Newburgh, New York 12550

Special Event/ Save the Dates
Monday, August 8, 2022			   15th Annual Golf Classic
								        Hospice of Orange and Sullivan Counties, Inc.
								        The Powelton Club
								        29 Old Balmville Rd, Newburgh, NY 12550

Tuesday, September 12, 2022		  Mum Sale
								        Friends of Hospice

								        2 Locations:
								        Hospice of Orange & Sullivan Counties’ Administrative Office 
								        800 Stony Brook Court, Newburgh, NY 12550 

								        Bernie’s Holiday Restaurant 
								        277 Rock Hill Drive, Rock Hill, NY 12775

Wednesday, October 19, 2022		  Witch Hat Party		  	 				  
								        Friends of Hospice 
								        The Powelton Club
								        29 Old Balmville Rd, Newburgh, NY 12550

For more information about Fundraising/ Special Events, please contact
Maggie Sutter at (845) 561-6111 or advancement@hospiceoforange.com

Accredited
by the
Joint

Commission

www.HospiceofOrange.com

Board of Directors

Officers
Ian Rieger
Chair

John F. Rath, III
First Vice Chair

Eric L. Maldonado
Second Vice Chair

Glen L. Heller, Esq.
Treasurer

Paul S. Hoffner
Secretary

Joseph V. Smith
Immediate Past Chair

Ronald K. Barton
Daniel Berkowicz, LMSW, ACSW
Hon. Jeffrey G. Berry
Joan P. Kaplan, LCSW
A. Vincent Mazzie
Barbara Naru DNP, RN, NEA-BC
Hon. Francis D. Phillips
Thomas P. Sullivan

Members
Nicola Citera
Wendy Keller, LCSWR  
Barry Lewis
Hon. Timothy P. McElduff, Jr.
Charles Milich
Jacqueline Ricciani
Lauren Rowley
David Terwilliger

CEO
Daniel Grady
 
President & COO
Sandra Cassese, RN, MSN, CNS


